
 
 
 
 
 

Lions Vision Screening 
 
 

Dear School Principal: 
 
In the 1960’s – 1970’s most schools had or were visited by a public health nurse 
that gave all children in the school an annual simple eye chart screening for visual 
acuity.  For a number of years, this is no longer done in the schools and Lions’ 
members have been visiting schools annually with our vision screening program 
for over 15 years to achieve greater awareness in the community for the visual 
needs of children 
 
 
Lions Community volunteers assist in identifying young children who could have 
poor visual acuity.  Statistics have indicated since our program has been 
introduced how surprised we are that so many children have never seen or had a 
comprehensive eye examination.  Our efforts is to motivate parental concern to 
have their child see an eye professional should result warrant. 
 
 
The Lions volunteers will be introducing themselves to you to establish a means to 
offer our program to your younger students in your school. 
 
 
 
 
 

“Good eye sight to Learning” 
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